
Does your student need to see the eye doctor?  Sight for Students is a program that offers gift 
certificates to help pay for a vision exam and glasses for students who qualify.  Qualifying students must: 
- Be 19 years old or younger 
- Have a U.S. Social Security number 
- Have a family income at or under 200% of Federal Poverty Level guidelines 

 
- Not have used a VSP program in the last 12 months, and  
- Have no other vision insurance coverage through Medicaid, Hawk-I, or private vision insurance 
These certificates are good for students who do or do not already wear glasses.  If your student qualifies 
for this program and you would like to use a gift certificate, contact Nurse Stacy. 
 

http://familiesusa.org/product/federal-poverty-guidelines

